
HERNDON FORTNIGHTLY CLUB ANNOUNCES 
SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITY 

 
 
The Herndon Fortnightly Club, as part of its continuous policy of giving 
back to the community, is pleased to announce that applications are 
currently being accepted for one-year scholarships to individuals living in 
the greater Herndon area.  Past recipients of Fortnightly Club scholarships 
are not eligible. 
 
Candidates should already be accepted for entrance, or enrolled in an 
educational institution before applying for a scholarship.  Qualifying 
coursework includes undergraduate college level, post graduate, continuing 
education, or coursework required for reentering the workforce. 
 
Candidates should write a one-page letter (no attachments), to The 
Herndon Fortnightly Club explaining why the scholarship is needed, what 
career goals are being pursued and what academic institution you will be 
attending.  Please include comments mentioning your extracurricular 
activities, community service, and academic standing. 
 
To be considered the letter must contain your name, home address, email 
address and phone number and be emailed to 
scholarship@herndonfortnightlyclub.org.   
 
Application letters must be received by May 16, 2025. 
 
The Herndon Fortnightly Club is the oldest women’s club in 
Virginia’s General Federation of Women’s Clubs, starting in 1889. 

The Club meets at the Herndon Fortnightly Library. The Club 
emphasizes education, literacy and community service. We 
support those goals through the philanthropic activities the Club 
does including awarding annual education scholarships, 
donating books to youth to promote literacy, supporting homes 
for the disadvantaged, and sponsoring activities at the Herndon 
schools and with other community groups. 
 
 


